
 
 

November 15, 2024 
 
 
Via Email 
 
Ms. Britt Chesnut 
Farmington Electric Utility System - Bluffview Power Plant  
101 N. Browning Parkway 
Farmington, NM 87401 
awoods@fmtn.org 

Re: Application to Discharge to Waters of the United States, Farming Electric Utility System – Bluffview 
Power Plant, NPDES Permit No. NM0031135 

Dear Ms. Chesnut: 
 
Enclosed is a copy of a proposed National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System permit developed in 
accordance with the requirements of the Clean Water Act. Also enclosed is a fact sheet explaining the 
permit conditions and the public notice for this permit.  
 
Any comments you wish to make may be submitted in writing by the due date stated in the public 
notice to Ms. Evelyn Rosborough at the above address. After all comments have been received, the 
Agency will make a final permit issuance decision. Subsequently, a copy of the final permit will be 
mailed to you. Should you have any questions regarding the final permit, please feel free to contact 
Nichole Young of the Permitting & Water Quality Branch at the above address or Phone: (214) 665-
6447, Fax: (214) 665-2191, or E-mail: young.nichole@epa.gov. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Brent E. Larsen  

Chief, NPDES Permitting and Wetlands Section  
Permitting & Water Quality Branch  

       Water Division 
 
CC: Navajo Tribe  
Dr. Buu Nygren, President  
preseidentnygren@navajo-nsn.gov 
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